CITY OF SALEM SCHOOL DIVISION

Notice of Intent to Award Bid

DATE POSTED:  March 3, 2023
FROM: Mandy C. Hall, Chief Financial Office;d\;)“/

SUBJECT: Property and Casualty Insurance, Workers’ Compensation
Program Bid Results

Proposals for Property and Casualty Insurance, Workers’ Compensation Program
Services were received from two (2) companies by the proposal due date of 2/22/2023
at 4:00 pm in response to an RFP (Request for Proposals). The 2 companies are:

1. VRSA
2. VACORP

Following discussions with the all of the proposers, the top ranked propser was
VACORP of Roanoke, VA and the bid will be awarded to the firm by approval at the
March 14, 2023 School Board meeting.

Salem City Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs or
activities.
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